
The March 20th, 2017 Kinder Goat Breeder Association board meeting was called to order at 8:06 pm: 
pm  CST by Sue Beck. Roll was called. Members present were: Kathrin Bateman, Sue Beck, John James, 
Ashley Kennedy, and Lisa LaRose. Absent were Brenda Lee, and Kam Padlina. 

Members had been asked to read the previous months minutes prior to the meeting.  Lisa LaRose made a 
motion to approve the minutes and Kathrin Bateman seconded the motion.  Motion approve. 

The Financial report was given by Lisa LaRose.   Ashley Kennedy made a motion to approve and John 
James seconded the motion. The Financial report was approved. 

 
Reports of Special Committees 
  
Show Committee​ - Ashley Kennedy spoke on behalf of the show committee.  Results from the on-line 
show are posted and preparations will begin for a new show in 2017.  
  
Newsletter Committee ​- Kathrin Bateman reports the spring newsletter should be ready shortly.  
  
Judges Training Committee​ – Sue Beck reported that she and Ashley Kennedy are working to have a 
proposal for the April Board meeting 

Unfinished Business and General Orders 
 
TOD update – ​Tabled until next meeting when Brenda Lee is present to discuss 
  
Update on communication with KGBA Members – ​Provided by Sue Beck . 
  
By-law amendments​ - Proposals were mailed out. Plan to complete action in May 
  
Code of Conduct and Disciplinary​ Sue Beck reported that the procedures will be completed 
and sent out to all board members this week with plans to complete action in May. 
New Business. 
 
Registration of deceased animals –​The final motion was:  Owners will be allowed to register 
deceased goats if the application is received by the KGBA within twelve (12) months of the date 
of death.  The motion passed unanimously. 
  
Junior Show Committee​ – John James discussed that he had been working on a proposal to 
promote the breed among 4H/FFA/open youth.  John James will reach out on the Kinder Goat 
Folks page to see what level of interest there may be in the program. 
  



Adjournment ​– Lisa LaRose made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Kathrin Bateman 
seconded the motion.  The next meeting will be April 17​th​ at 7:30 p.p. CST.  Meeting adjourned 
at 9:01p.m. CST. 

 


